
                

English 

This term pupils have been exploring the story Honestly, Little Red Riding 

Hood was rotten,  which is a different version to the fairy tale. The 

children have created their own stories from the point of view of the Big, 

Bad Wolf. We have included lots of the features we have been studying 

such as fronted adverbials and expanded noun phrases to make our  

writing exciting! We have also started to look at newspaper  

reports and are getting to know the features 

and will be writing our own after Easter.  

 

Maths  

This term children have been learning all about fractions, where they found fractions of 
objects and numbers and then went onto solving fraction word problems! Pupils also enjoyed 
the concrete experiences offered by the topic of measurement and geometry.  

 

 

 

 

Science  

This term pupils have been exploring the topic of ‘light’. They found out about  light and 

dark, how light travels and shadows. They enjoyed carrying out various light related inves-

tigations, such as testing different materials to see which is the best reflector and even 
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As part of our DT curriculum children 
have been exploring textiles and clothing in 

Ancient Greece . Children have looked at the 
different clothing they wore in Ancient 

Greek times and created an emblem of a 
Greek God using their newfound sewing 
skills, the running stitch and even cross 

stitch. .  

 

French 
In French we have been learning words we could use 
if we were at the market and the different words 

for fruit and vegetables.  

It is very important that pupils are com-

pleting their homework, as this consoli-

dates the work we do in school. Please 

remind your child to bring their home-

work in every Wednesday.  

It is very important that your child 

learns their spellings please tell them to 

practice writing them in sentences with 

their listed spelling words.  

The Year 3 team consists of our teachers: Mrs. Davies , Mrs. Begum and Mr. Wilkinson and 
TAs Mrs. Kaczor, and  Miss. Walford 

TT Rockstars 
This Half term the year 3 children have been practising a lot and 
have been climbing up the whole school leader board. Well done! 
We are searching for the next TT Rockstars legend in Year 3. 
Encourage your child to access the TT Rockstars website from 
home.   www.ttrockstars.com  

Reading Books 
 

Pupils are expected to bring in their 
reading books everyday so that they can 
be changed on time and pupils can be 
heard to read. Please ensure that you 
are asking your child questions about 
what they read. E.g. Have you ever 
been in this situation? Why is the 

character feeling this way?  
 

Please also use Foleshill library to expose 
your child to a range of books! 

 
 

Computing 
In computing we have been researching the Ancient Greek times and created our 
own E-books using the iPad app Book Creator, the creations have included images 
that we found on the internet using safe search and added text and audio.  


